
18 June 2003

Our Ref.: HKC/JUPG/L027-03

Legislative Council Secretariat BY FAX & BY POST
3/F., Citibank Tower, (Fax No. 2121-0420)
3 Garden Road,
Hong Kong

Attn.: Ms. Winnie Cheng
            Clerk to Bills Committee

Dear Ms. Cheng,

Re: Joint Utilities Policy Group
Bills Committee Meeting on
Construction Workers Registration Bill on 24 June 2003

            Invitation for Submission                                                      

Thank you for your letter of ref: CB1/BC/6/02 dated 3 June 2003 regarding the captioned.
Attached please find our reply slip that Joint Utilities Policy Group (JUPG) will not attend the
meeting and provide a written submission at this time.

We would like to inform you that the Environment, Transport and Works Bureau has conducted
a presentation on the Construction Workers Registration Bill Meeting to JUPG members on 17
June 2003.  Accordingly, JUPG will deliberate on the subject matter in the next JUPG meeting
on 21 August 2003.  I will let you know should JUPG have any decision for further actions.

Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours faithfully,
Hong Kong Cable Television Limited

Allen Law
Chairman of Joint Utilities Policy Group
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